
July 24, 2020 

 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 
 

The Vancouver Island Health Authority has lifted the boil water notice for all users of the Cobble 

Hill Improvement District water system, effective immediately.  The Board of Trustees is pleased 

to report that water sample test results demonstrate that reclaimed water did not enter the potable 

water system, and that the water quality was never compromised. 

 

Further details will be posted at www.cobblehillimprovementdistrict.com later today. 
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